Jennifer Goddard, President
Theresa Rizzo, Vice President
Marco Pirozzi, Treasurer
Stephanie Pettway-Ozman, Rec. Secretary
Tracy Field, Corresponding Secretary
Lisbeth Lopez, Virtual Support Liaison
VACANT, Financial Secretary

Eileen Herusso, Principal Brenda Morales, Parent Coordinator





## I.S. 96 Seth Low PTA General Membership Meeting TUESDAY, DECEMBER 19, 2023 at 6:00 PM

Join Zoom Meeting:

https://nycdoe.zoom.us/j/92897552951?pwd=dGFyeWpaMk41c1Fjb09ITC95NURZUT09

Meeting ID: 928 9755 2951 ■ Passcode: 224809

Or dial by your location:

(929) 205-6099 US (New York) or (646) 518-9805 US (New York)

## PTA MEETING AGENDA:

- Call to order
- Review of Minutes
- Treasurer's Report
- President's Report
- Principal's Report
- Old Business
  - Election for PTA Executive Board vacancy (Financial Secretary)
- New Business
  - Winter Dance recap
  - o PRIDE Committee
  - Fundraisers:
    - 7th & 8th Grade Movie Nights
    - Barclay Center
- Adjournment

The next general membership PTA meeting will be Tuesday, January 16 at 6:00 pm



Need translation? Download the Microsoft Translator App before the meeting: 需要翻译吗?下载 Microsoft Translator 应用程序 在此下载

¿Necesitas traducción? Descargue la aplicación Microsoft Translator. Descargar aquí: нужен перевод? Скачивание приложения Microsoft Translator скачать здесь

Android iOS Windows 10 Mobile Kindle Fire

What is the Parent Teacher Association (PTA)? The PTA is an organization of parents/guardians at Seth Low that provides ways to connect with our children's education, share ideas, and enrich the school community in partnership with teachers and staff to support student success. You already belong! All Seth Low parents are automatically members of the school's PTA. There are no pre-qualifications required to participate in the PTA. (The term "parent' includes the student's parent or guardian, or any person in a parental or custodial relationship to the student.)

CONTACT US! Please email any concerns, ideas, or questions to <a href="mailto:21k096pa@schools.nyc.gov">21k096pa@schools.nyc.gov</a>